
Community Music Project

Concert Sponsor 

YES!, Our business would like to be a 
Community Music Project Inc. concert 
sponsor!!!!

______$;<<.<< level of support or more

______$@;<.<< level of support

______$A;<.<< level of support

Name & address of business

___________________________________

___________________________________

____________________________________

Contact information:email/phone

_____________________________________

since 1982

an invitation to become a

   

Children’s�Music�Studio



CMP will be offering, presuming the COVID virus will 
permit, great music for the 2020-2021 season. Now more 
that ever we need the assistance of businesses to keep  
music alive and florishing in the Jamestown/Warren 
area.

We offer our concerts free of charge. No ticket costs. 
Music should be enjoyed by all.

The name of your business will be prominently displayed inside 
of our concert programs from November to May and will be seen 
by approx. 2000 music loving audience members.

Thank you so much!

The CMP Chorale and Chautauqua Chamber 
Singers are choral groups 
comprised of area singers 
who volunteer their time and 
talents to present exciting, 
high quality vocal concerts 
for our local audiences. These 

well-regarded groups have been presenting 
concerts in the Jamestown area for more than 40 
years. Children’s Music Studio teaches music to 
children birth to age 5. 

Community Music Project, Inc. is a not-for-profit arts organization that focuses on 
music education and performance for adults and children throughout the Western 
New York Area.
Our Mission is; “To build community by providing educational opportunities and 
encouraging participation in musical expression through programs for composers, 
performers, and listeners of all ages and skill levels in a variety of musical styles.”

Music For All

Your contributions are tax deductible. Community Music Project 
Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit.

 Mail to
Community Music Project
Bld. D Human Resource

715 Falconer St.
Jamestown NY 14701

by September 1st.
We will contact you with further information.

If you have questions, please email~
Jbraeger@communitymusicproject.com

Inside front cover space is limited so please act fast


